
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Easter 2014 

Eighteen children from Tirelton NS were confirmed by Bishop Pádraig 

O’Donoghue in Toames church on Tuesday, 8th April, 2014. 
 

 

Mural 2014 
Work has re-commenced on our School Mural.  We hope over the next few 
months, under the direction of our school artist, Annie to decorate the most 
recent part of the 
school building. 
The children will be 
central in the 
painting of the 
mural and we hope 
to complete the 
mural with the 
handprints of all the 
current school 
children.  



 Indoor Camogie 
Girls from 2nd, 3rd and 4th classes took part in Indoor Camogie. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEE Recycling 
We have now registered with ‘WEEE Recycling’.  The purpose of this scheme is to 
encourage the recycling of used batteries.  There will be a container left in school 
to collect these batteries after Easter.   Children may bring in all used batteries 
from home and deposit them in the school container.   

Useful information! 
The school is closed on Friday, 23rd May for Local/European Elections.  When 
coming to vote that day, why not take in our display of ‘Past Photos’ now displayed 
in our hallway.  You may be surprised at what you see!  They are also on our 
website www.tireltonns.ie/past photos.  Additional photos can be seen our website 
of recent school activities.  
 



 Swimming 2013 
Children from 1st Class to 6th Class completed their swimming lessons on Tuesday, 
1st April in Dunmanway swimming pool.  

Active School Flag 
Our pursuit of the Active School Flag has continued over the last number of months.  
Activities have included: 
Swimming 
Hurling/Indoor 
and Outdoor 
Camogie/
Indoor and 
Outdoor 
Playground 
activities 
Soccer 
coaching 
Basketball 
Zumba 
 
All the children took part in five session of Zumba dancing over the months of 
February and March.  Everyone, pupils and staff, thoroughly enjoyed the classes 
given by Frank Sheerin.  The classes finished a Zumba flashmob for Seachtain na 
Gaeilge in the school car park on the last day.  It certainly was a traffic stopper!! 
 
 



 Trip to Dublin to see ‘War Horse’. 

Children from 4th, 5th and 6th classes travelled to Dublin on Wednesday, 9th April 

to see a stage production of Michael Morpurgo’s classic wartime novel, War Horse 

in the Bord Gais 

Energy Theatre.  The 

children had been 

preparing and looking 

forward to this since 

last September and it 

certainly was worth 

the wait.   

School re-opening on  Monday, 28th April, 2014. 

Getting ready for Easter! 
 


